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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
March 23, 1978

*1 RE: Sunday Blue Laws-Flea Markets

Sheriff Larry D. Smith
Office of the Sheriff
Post Office Box 771
Spartanburg, SC 29304

Dear Sheriff Smith:
Your letter to the Attorney General regarding flea markets and their operation on Sunday has been referred to me for

reply.

You have asked whether the Sunday Blue Laws apply to the operation of flea markets. A similar question was presented
to this Office in 1975. At that time we advised that such an operation is proscribed by the Blue Law (Section 53-1-40,
et seq.). A copy of that opinion is enclosed for your convenience.

I trust the enclosed material will adequately answer your question, however, if you need further assistance, please feel
free to contact me.

With best regards, I am
Very truly yours,

Richard P. Wilson
Assistant Attorney General
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